Evidence has been presented that Rep. Nearman actively worked to allow rioters to attack the Capitol and State Police and threaten
lawmakers and State Capitol staff. Based on this evidence, it is my opinion that Representative Mike Nearman did engage in
disorderly behavior. It also is my opinion that he should be removed from office as outlined in the Oregon constitution. Therefore, |
urge the members of the House Special Committee on December 21, 2020, to support HR 3 and move to expel Rep. Nearman from

office.



